
Family Medicine community engagement initiatives, Spring 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In partnership with the Michigan Health 

Council, FM residents and faculty engage 

in “Mini-Medical Schools” at area 

elementary schools 

Pictured at left: FM Program Director 

Eleanor King participates in virtual 

exchange with children 

Pictured at left: FM Chief Resident 

William Nham and PGY-1 resident Steve 

Nguyen answer questions! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured at right: TY Program Director Tess 

McCready engages with children during a 

virtual “Mini-Medical School” 

Pictured at right: FM Chief Resident 

William Nham conducting a blood 

pressure screening at the Lake Orion 

Senior Center 


